
Village Photographers & The Grad Team are pleased to be the official
graduation photographers for your ceremony! We will be at Kendrick

High School commencement on May 21, 2022.

Village Photographers and The Grad Team will take pictures of every graduate at
the ceremony. There  is NO FEE for this service and NO OBLIGATION TO ORDER.

Free proofs will be  sent by mail and email about a week after the ceremony.

To ensure that Village Photographers & The Grad Team have the correct address
information, please sign up online. Registration for proofs must be completed

prior to graduation day. Multiple e-mail and mailing addresses may be
registered.

2:30 PM commencement registration
link:https://www.gradphotonetwork.com/qpplus/register/direct/event/67647/27150940

You may also contact Village Photographers and Gradteam by email at
tom@thegradteam.com, cs@apmphoto.com or by phone at 1-800-482-0321.

Thank you!
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